Notice of Public Hearing
Village of Colfax, Dunn County

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing of the Plan Commission will be held on
Monday, August 14%, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. in the Village Hall, 613 Main Street, Colfax, WI
for the purpose of accepting oral and written testimony on the following cases.

Hearing 1: Zoning change request for 619 Main Street, Colfax, WI from B-2 Business
District to R-1 Single Family Residential.

Hearing 2: Sub-Division request between 608 University and 612 University Avenue.

Additional details can be viewed at Village Hall, 613 Main Street, Colfax, W1 54730 before
the meeting from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. Monday — Friday. Written comments can be mailed to
the above address or emailed to clerktreasurer@villageofcolfaxwi.org. Packet can also be
viewed at the Village website on and after Wednesday, August 9%, 2023,
www.villageofcolfaxwi.org. Please call with any questions, 715-962-3311.

Lynn Niggemann
Administrator-Clerk-Treasurer



